Larry S. Charme, M.D., P.A.

Obstetrics, Gynecology, ifertility, Laparoscopic Surgery and High Risk Obstetrics

ARRY S. CHARME, M.D. F.A.C.O.G.

CHAEL S. CHARME, M.D.

Boca Raton Office 900 N.W. 13th Street Suite 301 Boca Raton, FL 33486 (407) 392-8200 Fax (407) 750-0436

Coral Springs Office 8190 Royal Palm Blvd. Suite 200 Coral Springs, FL 33065 (305) 755-8899 Fax (305) 755-2861

Fort Lauderdale Office 5601 North Dixie Highway Suite 214 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 (305) 772-4030 Fax (305) 772-1721 Dr. Stuart Goldman 22155 Trillium Way Boca Raton, Florida 33433

September 9, 1997

Dear Stuart,

I want to take a brief moment to again thank you for your assistance and advice with Zachary's bris. It had been almost six years since we had to plan a bris and you were very helpful in reducing the anxiety associated with the preparations. This was especially true with regards to the issues associated with Zachary's elevated bilirubin along with your explaining to me the various parts and order of the bris itself.

Perhaps the thing that we most appreciated was your taking time that week to meet with me during the evening to review the pertinent issues involved in the bris itself. This was very meaningful to me as I know how hectic bed time can be with young children and Debbie not only had to deal with your three older children but also the twins that evening.

As far as the bris itself, it was beautiful and very special. Your guidance and officiating during the procedure was very meaningful and allowed all of my family to thoroughly enjoy that day. Several relatives, including my parents were impressed by your knowledge and expertise.

Once again, thank you for making Zachary's bris such a special occasion. It was very satisfying for us to know that we had found someone who was able to make the ceremony so beautiful and meaningful. I have taken the liberty of giving your name to several of my patients who are currently pregnant and I am sure that you will be hearing from them if they deliver a boy.

Sincerely.

Mike and Diane

EMERALD HILLS MEDICAL SQUARE 4500 Sheridan Street Hollywood, Florida 33021 Telephone: (954) 966-8000 Fax: (954) 966-8014

PINES PALM OFFICE PARK 10067 Pines Blvd., Sulte A Pembroke Pines, Fl 33024 Telephone: (954) 431-8000 Fax: (954) 436-0449

CENTRAL PARK PLACE 9611 W. Broward Blvd. Plantation, Florida 33324 Telephone; (954) 424-7000 Fax: (954) 424-6003

WESTON MEDICAL PARK 1835 N. Corporate Lakes Blvd. Weston, Florida 33326 Telephone: (954) 389-7000 Fax: (954) 389-8726

ROYAL EAGLE PLAZA 9120-A Wiles Rd. Coral Springs, Florida 33067 Telephone: (954) 341-0074 Fax: (954) 345-3474

MISSION BAY PLAZA 20423 SR 441, Suite F8 Boca Raton, Fiorida 33498 Telephone: (561) 477-7700 Fax: (561) 477-7707

MEMORIAL FAMILY & PEDIATRIC HEALTH CENTER California Club 700 Ives Dairy Rd. North Miami, Florida 33179 Telephone: (305) 652-2300 Fax: (305) 652-6639

CHAPEL TRAIL PLAZA 18425 W. Pines Blvd. Pembroke Pines, Fl 33029 Telephone: (954) 430-9300 Fax: (954) 450-2833

CHILDREN'S MEALTHCARE AT PLANTATION 4100 S. Hospital Drive Suite 102 Plantation, Florida 33317 Telephone: (954) 581-3500 Fax: (954) 584-4300

BOYNTON MEDICAL ARTS CENTER 10075 Jog Road, Suite 309 Boynton Beach, Florida 33437 Telephone: (561) 733-4400 Fax: (561) 733-5004

MIAMI LAKES 18590 N.W. 67 Avenue Suite 101 Miami Lakes, Florida 33015 Telephone: (305) 821-8611 Fax: (305) 827-1753

PARKWAY 100 N.W. 170 Street Suite 203 North Miaml Beach, Florida 33169 Telephone: (305) 655-1800 Fax: (305) 770-213

45th STREET PEDIATRICS 2808 N. Australian Ave. W. Palm Beach, Florida 33407 Telephone: (561) 863-5757 Fax: (561) 863-6627

NORTH BROWARD PEDIATRICS 3102 N. Federal Highway Lighthouse Point, Florida 33064 Telephone: (954) 941-3255 Fax: (954) 941-7797

TAMARAC 7737 North University Drive Suite 107 Tamarac, Florida 33321 Telephone: (954) 720-3800 Fax: (954) 726-9101

PEDIATRIC ASSOCIATES



B"H

January 4, 2000

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with pleasure that I take this opportunity to recommend Dr. Stuart Goldman as a Mohel, performing such a significant service in the lives of many Jewish families in this community and several neighboring communities as far south as Key West. I have known Dr. Goldman for several years and during that time I have only had outstanding experiences both personally and professionally. He is a shining example of integrity, compassion, knowledge, skill, and an uncanny understanding of the spiritual responsibility that he undertakes when representing a new born child before G-d.

Dr. Goldman is an outstanding physician and it is my strong feeling that the consideration and selection of Dr. Goldman as your families Mohel is a decision that will be memorable and meaningful for many years to come.

May your child always be a source of goodness in your lives eternally.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard S. Bennett, D.O.



Mary Washington Hospital

MediCorp

1001 Sam Perry Boulevard Fredericksburg, VA 22401 (540) 741-1100

March 11, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for my podiatric colleague Dr. Stuart Goldman. I have known Dr. Goldman for over 12 years while I was in private pediatric practice in Boca Raton, Florida. Like any board certified pediatrician, I was often asked by families to evaluate their children for a variety of gait disturbances and numerous common and uncommon foot and ankle problems. Some families just needed reassurance. However, many of the children needed more specialized evaluation or reassurance from a podiatric specialist. I had many choices for podiatric referrals in South Florida; however, I was always the most comfortable when I could refer my patients to Dr. Goldman. He was always responsive to a parent's questions or fears and concerns. I do not remember ever having a parent complain to me about his care for their child. In addition, he was appropriately conservative in his management, more often prescribing stretching exercises than orthotics for the normal variations of children's feet (turning in or out) Dr. Goldman was my number one podiatric referral for both children and adults. I can speak personally as to Dr. Goldman's diagnostic and clinical skills both as a referring pediatrician and also a patient. My wife and children also were patients of Dr. Goldman and were always pleased with the care we received (and we are hard to please). I can say without reservation that you will not find a better trained, or highly qualified podiatrist than Dr. Stuart Goldman. I can honestly say this as a pediatrician with 20 years of experience, as a parent of his patients, and as one of his patients myself.

Sincerely,

Robert Dabrow, MD FAAP

Pediatric Hospitalist

Samuel L Heering, MD, FACOG

Board Certified in Obstetrics and Gynecology 9970 Central Park Blvd, Suite 303 Boca Raton, Fl 33428 Tel (561) 218-0767

April 24, 2007

Stuart Goldman, DPM 2500 Hal Circle Baltimore, MD 21209

Dear Stuart,

Thank you for your many years of service to our community as a Podiatrist and especially a Mohel. As an obstetrician with a large Jewish patient population I will now find it difficult to find the right Mohel for my patient's newborn baby boys. Your surgical skill (as evidenced by the compliments of my patients) and your reputation as a Torah observant Jew made it quite easy for me to recommend you to any and all of my Jewish patients who requested a referral to a Mohel.

Best wishes on your relocation to Baltimore.

Sincerely,

Sam Heering, MD



Stuart A. Rubin, M.D.

Adding Quality to Life,

Board Certified Physical Medicine introduction in School design Pare Management

My will Supray have

September 23, 1997

It is my pleasure and honor to write this letter of recommendation for Stuart Goldman, D.P.M. Dr. Stuart Goldman is a well respected podiatrist who has been practicing podiatry in central Florida for many years and has recently moved to south Florida.

Dr. Goldman has chosen to contribute to the spiritual welfare of the Jewish Community by teaching and practicing the Jewish rite of Bris Milah which is best translated as "circumcision." However, the circumcisions that Dr. Goldman performs, are unlike the standard medical procedure because it includes particulars of Jewish Law which have been handed down since the time of the first recorded Bris Milah performed by the Jewish patriarch Abraham, on his son Isaac. Dr. Goldman is well respected by the Rabbinic, medical, and lay communities.

Since Dr. Goldman has moved to the area, many people have requested his services for the Bris Milah of their son. Besides performing these rites in the most professional and safe way for the child, Dr. Goldman also makes the parents feel less anxious about the procedure. He turns an uncomfortable moment into a very pleasant experience.

We have had the privilege of having Dr. Goldman perform the Milah of our son and we were very glad we chose him. I recommend Dr. Goldman as Mohel with the highest regard.

Sincerely.

Stuart A. Rubin, M.D./mjh

there I Com